
M C K E N Z I E  C O L L E G E  N E W S

This is the first full official month of spring, and while that alone is cause for celebration, we are also
celebrating our Visual Arts Foundation students. Many of them will be wrapping up their program this
month and embarking on a well-deserved break. With two Open Houses this month, one of which will be led
in French, there are plenty of opportunities for you to visit the school, and see yourself at McKenzie College. 

Happy Spring!

Upcoming Events

Francophone Open House

Date: April 5th, 2023
Time: 12:00 pm- 3:00 pm
Location: In-person

Please note: Due to the weather, we had to postpone our Francophone Open House. 
The new date is April 5th, 2023. 

You are invited to join McKenzie College’s

Francophone Open House event. During this

event, attendees will have an opportunity to

take guided tours of our facilities, these tours

will be led in French and English. 

Register now.
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Have You Heard The News?

Spring Open House

Date: April 14th, 2023
Time: 10:00 am - 3:00 pm
Location: 100 Cameron St. Moncton, NB

During this event, attendees will have an

opportunity to tour our facilities, meet our

talented instructors, and chat with current

students and alumni while learning more about

our unique programs. Prepared to be wowed!

Register now.

Campus will be closed
Friday, April 7th & Monday, April 10th, 2023 
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